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September 28, 1982

.;

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomru, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 .!

Reference: IP letter 6/23/82, U-05G8, G. E. Wuller to
H. Bernard, NRC

.

Dear Mr. Thomas:
!

Clinton Power Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-461

Common Vessel Reference Level

In the referenced letter, it was stated that Illinois
Power Company would revise its operator training and mainte-
nance procedures to include the fuel zone common vessel
reference level. This letter is to confirm that we are
adding the further commitment to revise the Clinton Power
Station emergency operating procedures so that they properly
address the common vessel reference level for the fuel zone-
level meter.

Since the use of the common vessel reference level only
impacts the fuel zone level meter, which is not used during
normal plant operations, the only operating procedures which
require revision are the emergency operating procedures.

It is our understanding that this information should
close out SER confirmatory item #39.

Sincerely, (

*

G. E. Wuller
Supervisor-Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineerihg

;

;
"

GEW/lt

cc: Ann M. Ramey-Smith, NRC HFEB h
J. H. Williams ,. NRC Clinton Project Mat 4ager
H. H. Livermore, NRC Resident Inspector
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety-
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